
 

C&M MANAGEMENT PVT LTD| SAIMA Trade Tower-B, 7
th

 Floor, Room No: 708, 709, I.I Chundrigar Road, Karachi, Pakistan Telephone No: +92-21-3265167  
Disclaimer: All reports and recommendations have been prepared for your information only. The facts, information, data, indicators and charts presented have been obtained from sources 
believed to be reliable, but their accuracy and completeness cannot be guaranteed. C&M Management (Pvt) Ltd. Company and its employees are not responsible for any loss arising from use 
of these reports and recommendations 
 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 17th APRIL 2024           DAILY MARKET REVIEW 

 

ECONOMIC NEWS 

 Pakistan to grow at 2%, face 25% inflation: IMF Not with 

standing a relatively better global outlook, IMF maintained 

Pakistan`s economic growth prospects for FY24 at 2%, which it 

had revised downward in January from its previous estimate of 

2.5%.  

 In WEO 2024 released on Tuesday, the IMF kept the country`s 

growth rate at 3.5% for FY25. In January, the Fund had lowered 

FY24 growth rate by 0.5% from 2.5% and by 0.1% from 3.6% for 

FY25, which it anticipated in October 2023. 

 The growth estimates are based on the Fund`s recent quarterly 

review of Pakistan`s macro-economic position as part of the 

$3bn SBA on which the 2-sides reached a SLA on March 20. 

 The IMF forecast is slightly higher than projections made by its 

Washington-based cousin the WB at 1.8% early this month. The 

IMF`s growth forecast is significantly lower than the Govt. 3.5% 

GDP growth target for FY24 but generally in line with SBP 

expectation of 2% to 3% announced last month as part of the 

MPS.  

 The IMF estimated that Pakistan`s average inflation will 

decelerate to 24.8% this year from 29.2% last year and further 

slow to 12.7% in FY25. 

 Also, the Fund projected the CAD increasing to 1.1% of GDP this 

year from 0.7% last year and rising further to 1.2% next year. 

 On the other hand, the IMF estimated that the un-employment 

rate would gradually decline from 8.5% in FY23 to 8% this year 

and 7.5% next fiscal year. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


